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No. ECF2 032/2561 
 
  August 6th, 2018 

 
Subject  Notification for the entering into the Memorandum of Agreement to study the feasibility of S-Trek 

(Thailand) Company Limited 
 
Attention  President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to notify that on August 3, 
2018, the Company has signed the Memorandum of Agreement with S-Trek (Thailand) Company Limited (“S-
Trek”) to study the feasibility of investment in S-Trek's business. S-trek is the IT solution provider and distributor 
of IT products to many world leading companies. The Memorandum of Agreement will be mutually agreement to 
proceed the feasibility study of investment in S-Trek's business to be finished within six months. Under such 
agreement will consent to the company including the consultants and/or the representatives of the Company to 
conduct the feasibility study of business and S-Trek has to cooperate for the provision of all information or 
documents as requested. 

 
After the feasibility study has more clarification, the company will report the progress to The Stock 

Exchange of Thailand for further step. 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 

 
 

 Best Regards, 
 East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited  

 - Signature -  
  (Mr. Arak Suksawad)  
       Managing Director 


